Statement from Dallas County Judge Clay Jenkins

For Immediate Release
October 5, 2014

We are working to find a low risk individual who has been identified by our local team as a contact.
We have our Dallas County Sheriff’s Department and Dallas Police Department teams on the ground.
We are working to locate the individual and get him to a comfortable, compassionate place where we
can monitor him and care for his every need for the full incubation period. | want to emphasize that
he is a low risk individual and we are doing this out of precautionary measures.

Contact: Lauren Trimble, Chief of Staff for Judge Jenkins/PIO for Ebola Incident Management Center
Lauren.Mish@dallascounty.org
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